
 
 

Transport for NSW 
27 Argyle Street, Parramatta NSW 2150 | Locked Bag 5085, Parramatta NSW 2124 
P (02) 8849 2666 | W transport.nsw.gov.au | ABN 18 804 239 602 

 
9 September 2020 
 
TfNSW Reference: SYD18/00825/09 
Departments Reference: DA 2 MOD 11 
 
 
Lillian Charlesworth 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
GPO Box 39  
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Dear Ms Charlesworth 
 
SECTION 4.55 (1A) MODIFICATION TO APPROVED PENRITH LAKES DEVELOPMENT 
SCHEME – RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS 
 
Reference is made to the Department’s correspondence dated 28 August 2020, regarding the 
modification to the abovementioned application which was referred to Transport for NSW (TfNSW) 
for comment. 
 
TfNSW notes that the response to submissions did not include TfNSW submission letter. Therefore, 
TfNSW previous correspondence of 14 January 2020 is being reiterated to be addressed (see 
Attachment A). 
 
The applicant is advised that the information outlined in Attachment A is required to allow TfNSW 
to complete the assessment of this Application. TfNSW may also request further information once 
the assessment is carried out.  
 
If you have any further questions, Laura van Putten, Land Use Planner at TfNSW, would be pleased 
to take your call on (02) 8849 2480 or please email development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Pahee Rathan 
Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
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